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News and Updates 
Women entrepreneurs in and around Kingston will receive increased support with up to $3.2M in 
funding for Queen’s University from FedDev Ontario. Distributed as part of the Women 
Entrepreneurship Strategy (WES) Ecosystem Fund

https://www.queensu.ca/gazette/stories/federal-funding-women-entrepreneurs-kingston
https://www.queensu.ca/gazette/stories/federal-funding-women-entrepreneurs-kingston
https://www.queensu.ca/gazette/stories/major-funding-boost-two-queen-s-affiliated-research-institutions
https://www.queensu.ca/gazette/stories/major-funding-boost-two-queen-s-affiliated-research-institutions
https://cimvhr.ca/news-release-federal-government-announces-25-million-in-funding-for-the-canadian-institute-for-military-and-veteran-health-research/
https://www.queensu.ca/gazette/stories/dialogue-focuses-importance-indigenous-research-and-engagement
https://www.ctg.queensu.ca/bulletin/cctg-receives-25-million-funding-support-clinical-trials
https://www.queensu.ca/partnershipsandinnovation/queen%E2%80%99s-opi-enables-dcl-enjoy-spotlight-collision-conference
https://www.canadianbiomassmagazine.ca/forward-water-demonstration-plant-begins-operations/
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Awards and Accolades 
Dr. Will Kymlicka (Canada Research Chair in Political Philosophy) is the recipient of the 2019 SSHRC Gold 
medal —SSHRC’s highest research honour —which is “awarded to an individual whose sustained 
leadership, dedication and originality of thought have inspired students and colleagues alike”.  

Three researchers were elected to the Fellowship of the Royal Society of Canada: Drs Rosa Bruno-Jofré 
(Education), Margaret Moore (Political Studies) and Kim Nossal (Political Studies). In addition, Dr. 
Grégoire Webber (Faculty of Law) was elected to the RSC College of New Scholars, Artists, and Scientists.  
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